
 
Office of the  

Vice President (Student Life) 

Date: 23/11/2018 
To: Students’ Union Council  
Re: Report to Students’ Council 

 
 
Hey Council! 
 
Welcome to my report. Things have been going really swell on my end the last  
  
1. Free Feminine Hygiene Products 
I reached out to set up a meeting with Operations and Maintenance to discuss how 
something like this will look moving forward. Will report back once I have more details. 
  
2. Gender Based Violence Week 
In February, 2019, the Students’ Union will be hosting a week of programming to 
spread awareness about Gender Based Violence, Sexual Health, Healthy Relationships, 
and more. I’ve been working with several student groups to bring their knowledge to 
students. If you or someone you know are interested in getting involved, please don’t 
hesitate to reach out! 
 
3. Residence 
East Campus Students Association continues their rebuild year. We expect a full group 
of executives for the new year. Newton Place Residents are currently being asked to 
complete a survey to determine the most appropriate direction for the NPRA moving 
forward. 
 
4. Campus Cup 
Thanks to UASUevents for throwing an amazing Campus Cup! It was so great to see so 
many friendly faces and throw some dodgeballs around this weekend. Can’t wait for 
next year. 
 
5. InfoLink at CSJ 
We will be meeting with Campus Saint Jean administration to determine the viability of 
bringing InfoLink services to CSJ students. Super excited to see where this goes. 
Hopefully something will be worked out for the new year! 
 
6. City of Edmonton // Smart Fare // U-Pass 
The City of Edmonton has been ensuring they will provide updates regarding the 
status of the Smart Fare transit program. This program is expected to go live for a pilot 
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sometime in the next year or two. Unfortunately, the City of Edmonton has been 
unable to provide any update for over 6 months. This is extremely frustrating for the 
Students’ Union and UAlberta administration. We need to know the details about the 
new transit plan to make sure we can seamlessly and smoothly integrate a new system 
into our operations.  
 
7. Closing 
Thanks for reading my report! I wish you all the best in the last weeks of class. 
 
All the best, 
 

 
Andre Bourgeois 
VP Student Life 
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